
 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
Board Agenda Memo 
 
 
MEETING DATE: March 10, 2020 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Jill Blake 
 
SUBJECT: 2019 Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) informational presentation to the Board. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Accept the Nevada County Public Health Department Presentation to the 
Board. 
 
FUNDING: N/A 
 
BACKGROUND:  While there are no confirmed reports of COVID-19 in Nevada County at the time 

of this letter, there have been a possible first case of person-to-person transmission of COVID-19 in 

California in the general public. The individual is a resident of Solano County and is receiving medical 

care in Sacramento County. 

 

The Nevada County Public Health Department would like to remind the public that while COVID-19 is 

a real public health threat, there are no local cases and the immediate risk to the general population is 

low, so now is the ideal time to plan and prepare for the potential of a heightened public health threat. 

 

Presentation by: Dr. Kenneth Cutler, Nevada County Public Health Officer and Jill Blake, Department 

of Public Health Director 

 
Item Initiated and Approved by: Jill Blake, Department of Public Health Director 
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Public Health Director 
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Public Health Officer 
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